
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Lulworth                    Term: Term 6 2023-2024              

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
Lulworth have had a brilliant summer term, 

ready for a well-deserved break. 

In maths Lulworth students have been 

consolidating their knowledge of the 

vocabulary used to know which calculation is 

needed, understand reverse operations and 

improving their functional skills to use maths in 

real life. English skills have been taught across 

the curriculum including current affairs in 

particular due to the general election.  

Students have enjoyed some of our external 

provision: At Earth Trust we have been 

foraging for natural ingredients to cook with, 

elderflower and edible wild foliage and were 

most privileged to be able to access a real-

life archaeological dig discovering artefacts 

from around 300AD.   

Gymnastics and Parkour continues to be a 

favourite activity where pupils have really 

pushed themselves, overcome fears and 

persevered to improve their physical abilities.   

Climbing, has been all about problem solving 

and working with others.  

At Smelly Wellies there are now pigs to look 

after as well as the usual suspects and an 

ever-increasing troop (that is the correct 

collective noun!) of guinea pigs.  

One of our students has given a fishing a go 

with huge success, catching several rudd 

and perch.  

We have welcomed someone new into class 

and have all worked together in the 

classroom, to learn collaboratively, share 

jokes and many a game of Connect 4 and 

Chess.  

Everyone’s imagination has been captured 

and students are busy planning exciting, 

personalised projects with our fabulous new 

DT teacher!  

Other activities have included car washing 

services, programming with Scratch, cooking 

sweet and savoury dishes, learning how to 

make cheese sauce, sausage rolls and 

testing out different bases for pizza!   

 

Have a super summer holiday!  
 

Lulworth Team 

Karin, Lauren, Michael, Jonny and Sam 

 

    
   

 

    
 

 
 

  

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  July 24th 2024 

First day back: September 5th 2024 

 


